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FirstLight

Contact: Len Greene
leonard.greene@gdfsuezna.com
203-770-5719

For Immediate Release

Maintenance Work on the Stevenson Dam to Require Closure and Traffic
Detour on CT 34 (Roosevelt Drive) in Oxford and Monroe

Monroe, CT — (April 15, 2015) - FirstLight Hydro Generating Company (FirstLight) is @announcing the
closure and detour of traffic on CT 34 (Roosevelt Drive) in both directions at the Stevenson Dam,
located at the Oxford / Monroe town line, from 6 am on Saturday, May 2, 2015, until midnight on
Tuesday, May 5, 2015. The closure and traffic detour is necessary to perform maintenance work on
the Stevenson Dam. In an effort to minimize the impact to the public, most of the work will be done
throughout the weekend.

Traffic will be detoured using CT Route 111, CT Route 110, and Bridge Street in the City of Shelton.
Long-distance traffic is advised to take CT 8 and |-84 to avoid the Stevenson Dam.

CLOSURE INFORMATION
6 am on Saturday, May 2, 2015 until midnight on Tuesday, May 5, 2015.

Special Advisory
Motorists are advised to follow the posted detour signs and follow the directions of the uniformed police
officers.

FirstLight is a subsidiary of GDF SUEZ Energy North America. which manages a range of energy businesses in
the U.S., Mexico, and Canada, including electricity generation and cogeneration, natural gas and liquefied natural
gas (LNG) distribution and sales, and retail energy sales and related sewvices to commercial and industrial
customers. GDF SUEZ Energy North America is a part of the intemational energy group GDF SUEZ. For more
information, please visit www.gdfsugzna.com.

it

‘¢ Hd 0

S



